
Designers sought for Festival
of Trees & Lights
The Barton Foundation is looking for tree designers for this
year’s Festival of Trees & Lights, Dec. 4-8.

Each year, the festival presents about 13 designer trees for
festival participants to vote on and bid on in order to raise
money  for  the  annual  cause.  This  year  the  festival  will
benefit cardiology services at Barton.

Professional and new designers, creative types and artists are
wanted.

For more info, contact Sara Conrad at sconrad@bartonhealth.org
or (530) 543.5909.
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